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This Press Release is to inform the public that COVID-19 cases are currently active in the community 

and a spike in Community Spread from events has been determined by Public Health Officials and 

the Emergency Response Team.  

The Hualapai Community COVID-19 cases are steadily arising due to a recent large gathering. The 

Public Health Officials and ERT have re-evaluated and assessed the situation. 

It is suggested that:   

 If you have attended the recent Pai Gathering at Youth Camp, please monitor yourselves for 

symptoms and stay home if you are not feeling well. 

 If you are COVID positive and are in need of medications, please test at the IHS Clinic to 

receive medications based on your need of treatment 

 No negative testing is required to return back to school, day care, work, ect after 5 days of 

quarantine 

 Mask required for a period of 5 days after initial positive date and quarantine completion. 

 Home test positive results do count as beginning of quarantine. Please call ERT at 928-769-

0002 or IHS Clinic to report a positive result. To receive medication, please test at IHS Clinic 

Events that are attended by community members are encouraged to practice CDC Guidelines to mask 

up, sanitize and social distance as much as possible. These steps should continue to be practiced 

whether large events or simple day to day activities wherever you go.  

NO COLOR CODE ALERT SYSTEM IS CURRENTLY BEING USED AT THIS TIME. IT IS ENCOUARGED TO 

MASK UP AND STAY HOME WHEN SICK, PRACTICE THE CDC GUIDELINES IN PLACE FOR YOUR 

PROTECTION AND OTHERS. 

This is what you and your family need to know: 

 COVID-19 is still active around the world and in our community, currently we are  

monitoring a marginal spike of COVID-19 cases.  

 

 Individual Responsibility- is going to be our best tool in staying actively vigilant to keeping 

our numbers controllable  

 

 


